
CITY SECRETARY 

 

205 N. River Street Seguin, Texas 78155 www.seguintexas.gov 

  

 

 

December 1, 2020 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

 

The following board and/or committee appointments are up for your consideration of 

reappointment or appointment.  This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration 

and approval at the December 1, 2020 meeting. Should you have any questions please give 

me a call. 

 

Animal Services Advisory Board 

 

Monica N. Carter   1-1-2021 to 12-31-2023 (1ST Term) 

 

Mrs. Carter has agreed to be the City Council Representative on this board. 

 

Central Texas Technology Center Board 

 

Natasha D. Montez   1-1-2021 to 12-31-2023 (1st Term) 

Jason Dinscore   1-1-2021 to 12-31-2023 (1st Term) 

 

Two members of the board has reached their term limits (Mark Long & Robert Haynes).  Dr. 

Montez is a Chief Executive Officer at Guadalupe Regional Medical Group and will be able to 

assist in developing the financial viability of the board.  Mr. Dinscore is a Manager of Quality 

Services at CMC Steel-Tx and will bring an industrial manufacturing perspective to the board. 

 

Main Street Advisory Board 

 

Wanda Rosales (Hispanic Rep) 1-1-2021 to 12-31-2023 (1st Term) 

 

Ms. Rosales will be a great asset to the Advisory Board. 
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Seguin Economic Development Corporation Board 

 

Don Keil    1-1-2021 to 12-31-2023 (1st Term) 

Elaine Bennett   1-1-2021 to 12-31-2023 (1st Term) 

 

Don Keil will bring a vast knowledge of the city and the goal of the board.  Ms. Bennett is the 

Chief Executive Officer of the Guadalupe Regional Medical Foundation and will be a great 

asset to the board. 

 


